
Gord Henderson
16 Gladstone Avenue
Calgary, AB
T2P 5M5
August 18, 2021
Leonard Smith
175 Fairmont Ave.
Toronto, ON
M5W 1F2

Dear Leonard: 

I would like to express my sincere condolences on the recent passing of your father. Pamela and the children also send their thoughts and prayers to you and your family at this difficult time. 

Although I didn't know your dad that well, on the half dozen or so occasions that I spent time in his company over the years, I did come to realize his great kindness and compassion towards those less fortunate than him. And I do know that he was very highly respected throughout this community and profession, and his good works changed the lives of many. 

You were truly fortunate to have such a man as a model in your life. 

As you know, it was not that long ago that my own father passed away, so I have some idea of what you and your family are going through. I realize that no words of comfort are quite enough to replace the loss. 

Please pass my deepest sympathies on to your mother, and brother, and sister, and to all of your father's grandchildren. 

Yours in sympathy, 



Gord Henderson




	Jeff Gibson
32 Suncrest Avenue
Apt. 7
Vancouver, BC
V5H 3Z7

April 10, 2021

Martin Gavin
32 Suncrest Avenue
Apt. 8
Vancouver, BC
V5H 3Z7

Dear Martin:
Re: Parking Garage Problem

Please regard this as a letter of apology for the recent problems that I caused you by moving your belongings in the parking garage without your permission. 

Believe me, I had no intention of causing you any problems. Over the long weekend I decided to rearrange my space in the garage and install some new shelving on the front wall opposite my parking space. While I was at it I thought I would also tidy up the entire garage. It was during that process that I noticed that your boxes of books were stored, what I thought was, dangerously close to the electric heating element. So, I took the liberty of moving those boxes to the other side of the garage. It didn't occur to me at the time that this would block the entry and exit on the passenger side of your vehicle. 

After you brought this to my attention Monday evening I immediately moved your boxes back to where they were stored originally. As you suggested, by stacking them carefully I was able to place them so that there was sufficient safe clearance from the heating element. I trust you will find everything in order now. 

I'm really sorry that I didn't check with you first before moving your belongings. I can now see how it would have upset you to return after the holiday weekend and find your belongings moved for no apparent reason. All I can say is that it won't happen again. 

Sincerely,



Jeff Gibson

	The Marsdens
7425 Lansdowne Road
Halifax, NS   B2K 1E5
January 15, 2021
Fred and Sylvia Becker
455 Battery Lane
Halifax, NS   B2K 5L5

Dear Fred and Sylvia:

On behalf of the entire Marsden family I would like to thank you for your unflagging support and kind condolences in recent weeks as we mourned the tragic loss of Raymond. 

Without wonderful friends like you to spend time with us and help with daily tasks it would have been much more difficult for us to suffer through this very difficult period. I especially appreciated the numerous meals that you prepared and delivered to us as well as the drives to school you provided for Kirstin and Charlie. You can't imagine what a help this was to Carl and I as we tried to focus on Raymond's funeral arrangements while also having to deal with the media. 

As you will understand, it is going to take some time before our family can get back to normal after this senseless tragedy. So, please don't take our lack of contact during this period as any more than us taking the time we need to try to get back to some semblance of a normal life. 

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for all that you have done. 

Sincerely grateful,



Susan and Carl



	
	




The Rogers
255 Ditchburn Road
Charleston, SC 29414
January 12, 2021

Dear Joanne, 

I really want to thank you for all of the trouble you went to entertaining the entire family over the past holiday season. 

I know that you organize these holiday gatherings because you enjoy doing it and you love to have everyone get together at your place. Nevertheless, I just want to make sure that you understand how much the rest of us appreciate everything you do to make these get-togethers happen. 

Having helped Susan organize a few much smaller social gatherings over the years I know how much work is involved. I realize how much planning and preparation you must have to do each and every year so that the entire extended family and assorted friends and acquaintances have a happy and fun holiday celebration. It's amazing really, that you are able to do such a great job, year after year, in parallel with your other duties, both as a mom and an active volunteer worker! 

So Joanne, on behalf of everyone I want to express my sincere thanks to you for all that you do to assemble and entertain us during the holiday season. You really are the glue that holds our extended family together! 

With love and admiration,



John



